
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/23/2010 7:41:41 AM
To: 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov' (tas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Hamilton Playground Update

FYI

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 07:39 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: FW: Hamilton Playground Update

Hello Brian:

FYI...in addition to the initial $5K, we also gave them another $1K to finish some of their capital project.

Thanks,

Reda

From: Lance Burton [mailto:lRedacted 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 3:20 AM 
To: | Redacted
Cc: Bunny Simon; Greg Johnson 
Subject: Hamilton Playground Update

Dear Redac

We have received a $1000.00 check made to Dr, Carlton B. Goodlett Institute. Thank you so 
very much for the support as we seek to complete our mission aimed to honor youth of the 
Hamilton Playground era. With this check we will secure the plaque designed to hang in the 
entrance of the Hamilton Recreation Center. Approximately 200 names are to be inscribed 
including that of The PG&E Company.

Please note that an official hard copy letter will soon follow expressing our gratitude to PG&E 
Foundation for it's support in this endeavor.

The check arrives just as I had received a communication from Mr. Phil Ginsburg, General 
Manager of San Francisco Recreation and Parks Department today, extending an invitation to 
meet with members of the Department's Capital and Operations teams to focus on ways to put 
the Hamilton Kitchen facility upgrade on track. Once I know more in the coming weeks I will

an dl Redacted 'circle back to Redacted to let them know where the kitchen

SB GT&S 0013764

mailto:tas@cpuc.ca.gov


project is headed and how we might move the collaboration forward. Can't tell you how excited 
I am about how all this is coming together.

I know I can speak on behalf of Mr. Greg Johnson and Mr. Bunny Simon, the major partners in 
this operation, by expressing sincere appreciation at your participation in diligently working to 
make this mission come to life.

Thanks again. Have a great Thanksgiving.

Warm regards,

Lance Burton 
415.846.5850
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